Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2009 10:38 AM

To: ‘gempaversjf@aol.com’

Cc: Ajhar, Rebecca

Subject: Concrete Batching Plant Air General Permit Registration Form

Attachments: 0251319-001-AG;GemPaverSystemsdbaGemPaverMedley. pdf

Dear Mr. Jorge Fernandez,

it was a pleasure to speak with you yesterday regarding the subject item air general permit (AGP) registration form (see
, attached pdf file) which you submitted for your entitiement to operate a concrete batching plant at your facility.

After a cursory review of your registration form, | found that Page 10 was left blank and lacked specific equipment
identification information which is requested on the form. As | mentioned during our conversation, Page 10 of the form
requests identification of the process equipment (silos, batchers, mixers and truck load-outs, etc) as well as identification

of any emussuon unit control equipment and what they serve. For your reference, | have highlighted the Description of

Facility area on page 10 of the attached form.

The schematic diagram which was attached did provide general information with respect to process flow, but did not
contain any emission control unit information, general or specific. Also, in order to track future equipment changes we
need to know specific identifiers as outlined below

Silo-specific identification should include such things as the manufacturers name, model number product stored, capacity
of each unit in Bbls or cu.yd., silo location or number, and so forth.

Emission control unit-specific identification should consist of manufacturer's name and unit model number, the type of unit
(either silotop, or ground mounted, and central baghouse or dust collector), filter type (cartridge or bag), filter sizes (sq ft
of filter area, manufacturer name, model #, type of cleaning (shaker or pulse jet), etc.

In order to proceed with and complete the review and registration process for the air general permit | will need to have the
requested information, preferably sooner, but no later than close of business on Tuesday, January 12, 2010.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
If you have any questions, comments or concerns please e-mail or call.
Thank you and have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Sincerely,

Distson ©. Didbble

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979
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in plain language



Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure
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